Mailing Address
Alabama Power Company
600 North 18th Street

Post Office Box 2641

Birmingham, Alabama 35291

Telephone 205 783-6081

F. L. Clayton, Jr.

Senior Vice President

Flintridge Building Alabama Power

the southern electnc system

April 18, 1983

Docket No. 50-348

Director, Nuclear Reactor Regulation
U, S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D. C. 20555

Attention: M~, S. A. Varca

Joseph M, Farley Nuclear Plant - Unit 1
Plant Shielding, NUREG-0737, Item 11.B.2

Gentlemen:

In letter dated April 16, 1982, Alabama Power Company committed to
complete the subject modifications during the fourth refueling outage at
the Fariey Nuclear Plant - Unit 1. In addition, the NRC issued a
confirmatory orcder to Alabama Power Company on March 14, 1983 which
included this commitment as a requirement.

The fourth refueling outage for Farley Nuclear Plant - Unit 1 was
completed on March 30, 1983. During this outage the modifications to
ensure compliance with Item 11.B.2 were completed. Alabama Power
Company therefore considers all actions relating to NUREG-0737, Item
I1.B.2, and the requirements of the NRC order dated March 14, 1983 to be
complete.

Yours very truly,
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cc: Mr. R. A. Thomas
Mr. G. F. Trowbridge
Mr. J. P. O'Reilly
Mr. E. A. Reeves

Mr. W. H. Bradford
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